
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Tordoff  

 

Hi Year 2,  

I am super excited to be your teacher again. We have 

a lot of fun learning to do and I can’t wait to get 

started on it with you all.  

I hope you all have a lovely summer, have lots of fun 

and make sure you get plenty of rest, so that you are 

ready to start working hard in September.   

Miss Tordoff  

 


